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We MOVE that the City Administration increase the funding of the Pedestrian Safety Program by
$746,000 to a total of $1,500,000 for the purpose of completing critical and needed pedestrian safety
projects throughout the City of Cincinnati to continue the City’s commitment to the Vision Zero program
goal of having no pedestrian fatalities through engineering, enforcement & education initiatives.

We FURTHER MOVE that the Administration consider multi-year capital projects where full funding
is not needed until FY2023 as a potential source for these funds.
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